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Happy Holidays,  

I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving, it was a COVID Thanksgiving but we all still 

have family and many things to be thankful for. 

Not sure of anyone has heard but in person Grand Mid-Winter has been cancelled already. A 

Zoom Mid-Winter is in the works right now, we will be sending out a Mid-Winter email with all 

the details, be sure to pass all the information out your members, this will be open to all 

members!  

Reminder- if any OFFICERS have not paid their dues, they need to be paid by DECEMBER 

31ST to stay an officer and of course a member in good standing. Be sure your AUXILIARY 

DUES are paid FIRST.  

Be sure to start paying the Across the Boards, send in transmittals by December 15th so our 

Treasurer has enough time to receive them and get them processed. We are currently at 80.18%, 

let us keep the membership going, we are doing good considering COVID has slowed us down.  

The Holidays are here what is everyone doing for our Veterans? Even though places have 

restrictions we can still find ways to take goodies to our veterans especially during this time, I 

am sure it would bring a smile to their face and make them feel loved and cared about.  

Reminder this Monthly Mailing is to be read at the meetings and shared with the members, this is 

not to be kept a “secret”, be sure your chairmen are getting the promotions- even if you forward 

the email, print, or read it off a phone.  

I will give the presidents a heads up that I will be asking for a Presidents report at Mid-Winter so 

please think back to all you have done so far this year and write it all down. I want to know how 

you have gone about your meetings, membership, and working with the Hospitals and our 

Veterans during this time. This is also a perfect report to include with your Presidents resume at 

the end of this year.  

Please continue to check on each other’s and our veterans. Wear your masks, sanitize, wash your 

hands, social distance and disinfect. Lets all stay safe and keep everyone else safe. Thank you all 

for the hard work you do and your dedication to this organization, I know all our veterans 

appreciate each and everyone of us, as do I.  

Have Safe and Happy Holidays!  

Loyally,  

Dominique C. Garcia  

Grand President 


